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Delaware Manufacturing Industries Corporation 

Replacement Notice for Standard DMIC 
Limit Switch  

Issue Date:  06/07/2018    Effective Date:  06/07/2018 

          

ITEMS AFFECTED:  

For future orders of existing product, all items that were established with the DM10166 Limit 
Switch will be replaced by the SN9DM10166 Limit Switch.  Any new items will be equipped 
with the SN9DM10166 by default. 

DESCRIPTION: 

DMIC has decided to changeover the limit switch source for its standard SPDT Limit Switch.  The 
changeover is intended to be a drop-in replacement and will function properly in all instances where the 
original switch was utilized. SN9DM10166 offers a degree of protection rating of IP65 where the 
original DM10166 offered a rating of IP66.  All other features remain unaffected.  For the rare instances 
that a DM10166 must be maintained DMIC is still able to offer it to our customers but special ordering 
instructions would need to be provided on a case-by-case scenario. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle J. Wagner (Engineering) Date: 6/7/2018 

Approved By: Joel Ruffino (Engineering) Date: 6/7/2018 

Approved By: Anthony Ubal (Sales) Date: 6/7/2018 
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